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DATE: June 23, 2017

SUBJECT: Employee Verification System & Jobline

MOST had sent out a letter previously reporting that the MOST
Board of Trustee’s made the decision to discontinue the use of the IVR server
in the MOST office because it is no longer supported. The IVR is the voice
response server that hosts the Employee Verification System (800-432-5765)
and the MOST Jobline (800-522-6678). All of the information that is obtained
from these two phone lines can be obtained directly from the MOST
website, www.mostprograms.com. The date this will be discontinued will be
Friday June 30, 2017.

To access this information on the MOST website, you will use the same
username and password or PIN that you have used to access the information
via the two phone lines noted above. However, since all users will log into the
website from the same log in page, you will need to select if you are logging in
as a member, a local, or a contractor. Each login is unique and is associated
with a specific user type, therefore the correct selection must be made or you
will not be granted access into the website. Once inside the website, you will
have the options to see the information previously available via the IVR/EVS
systems.

Should you have any questions or need assistance with logging in please
contact our office at 1-800-395-1089
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